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Date  Time Nature Details 

5/29/2021 07:49 Injury Crash Deputies and units from the Marysville 

Police Department and the Marysville Fire 

Department responded to Watkins Road east 

of Scottslawn Road for an injury crash 

involving a 2012 Ford Escape that drove off 

the road, struck a guardrail, rolled over, and 

then down an embankment before coming to 

rest in a creek.  One victim was transported 

to Memorial Hospital and a crash report was 

taken, #80-21-205. 

5/29/2021 08:46 Mental Health Deputies were dispatched to a residence in 

the 11000 block of US Route 36 for a person 

experiencing a mental health crisis.  The 

person was transported to Memorial Hospital 

for evaluation and no report was taken.  

5/29/2021 11:41 Injury Crash Deputies and units from the Jerome 

Township Fire Department responded to the 

intersection of Hyland Croy Road and Post 

Road for an injury crash involving a 2006 

Honda CR-V that struck a 2015 Honda 

Civic.  The driver of the Honda CR-V, Heath 

L. Thomas, age 18 of Westerville was issued 

a traffic citation for failure to yield the right 

of way when turning left. A crash report was 

taken, #80-21-206. 

5/29/2021 19:35 Suicide Threat Deputies were dispatched to a residence in 

the 7300 block of Weldon Road for a person 

threatening self-harm.  The person was 

transported to Memorial Hospital and no 

report was taken. 

5/29/2021 20:06 Dog Bite Deputies were dispatched to a residence in 

the 10000 block of Honeysuckle Way to 



investigate a dog bite.  A report was taken, 

#21-0481. 
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